Media Alert

August 6, 2019

RE: Southern Colorado Soap Box Derby

The Southern Colorado Soap Box Derby traditionally held once a year on Historic Joplin Hill has been
cancelled this year due to unforeseen circumstances.

The Board of Directors and tireless volunteers are deeply sorry for this cancellation and hope to have
the event back on track for a successful 2020 race.

To our dedicated race families, supporters, volunteers and fans please do not be discouraged. We will
be back better than ever.

Thank you for your support,

Chad De Marco, President
719-240-3815



